August 27, 2013 RCFF Meeting Notes
· I started out giving everyone a post-it and asked them to please state their name, affiliation, and committee, event, or area of interest they wanted to focus on within the Coalition. The committees ranged from marketing, Money Conference, pre-tax season event, education, sustainability, and general programming 

· The majority of people chose either the Money Conference or Education. Choosing the Money Conference, means you will attend the planning committee meetings and physically attend the conference in hopes the Coalition has their own table. 

· We went over the availability survey that was sent out last week, and determined that the majority of people could only meet on Tuesday afternoons.

· I printed out a copy of the coalition’s goals, vision, and mission for everyone to have a copy. We have had so many new people join our coalition, myself included, that I though giving that background would be beneficiary. 

· We thanked Jane Nikolai for mentioning us to the Journal Times when she spoke with them about a month ago. 

· I also printed out a flyer for the Reality Check on Wednesday, October 23rd. This an event hosted at Educator’s Credit Union in which students from RUSD chose a career and are then given a fictitious marital status, credit score, and number of children. They come to this event to obtain a life profile and people from the community can volunteer to sit at particular tables to share their advice to the students. I will be volunteering for that as well. If any else would like to, please let me know! 

· Heather Lux from WWBIC was kind enough to come in and talk with us about their program and what we can do to help promote it. In regards to social media, I will post as many classes that WWBIC offers to our website and other our other social media sites. She was able to give us a pamphlet of what WWBIC offers to their clients when wanting to start a business, or just to learn some financial tools, such as QuickBooks, how to plan a business, and business certificates. Heather was very informative and our coalition now knows a lot more about WWBIC and current coalition member.
· Together, we reviewed last meeting minutes and decided that is would be very beneficial for us to each talk about our own organizations that we are involved in to have a better understanding of how we can all help each other. Next meeting, Armintta Franklin from the Racine/Kenosha Community Action Agency will present. 

· Our next meeting date will be September 24, 2013 at 3:00 p.m. at the Racine Literacy Council, 734 Lake Avenue, Racine, WI 53403.
